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April 8, 2021 

 

North Syracuse Central School District Parents and Guardians, 

In our ongoing effort to manage the spread of COVID-19, we are partnering with the Onondaga County Health 
Department to determine the possibility of hosting a vaccination clinic(s) in the North Syracuse Central School 
District. 

We are surveying the parents/guardians of our 16 and 17 year-old students to gauge interest in vaccination for 
those student(s).  Please take a moment to answer a very brief survey for the Onondaga County Health 
Department by clicking here.  

The Onondaga County survey asks users to answer ‘yes’ or ‘no’ to the question: 

 “If the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine is available to your child (16 years or older) at their school, would 
you give permission for your child to receive the vaccine?”  

If the user answers ‘yes’ to the question, they will be asked to provide their name and contact information as 
well as the child’s name and school district.  If the user answers ‘no’ to the question, they will be asked only 
for the name of the school district. Please note the survey does NOT schedule an appointment for a vaccine; it 
is intended only to measure the interest of parents/guardians to vaccinate their child(ren). 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support as we manage the impact of COVID-19.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RyuB1XRl-kuoJUwj2IH94xwyQ8JNtI5Ajz7yZOlzqYpURjRESTFKVFBXUFZMTDEyU0kzOThCMzVKSC4u
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